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researchers, and students in fields that include but are not limited to business,
management science, organizational development, entrepreneurship, sociology,
corporate psychology, computer science, and information technology will benefit
from the research compiled within this publication.
The Data Warehouse Mentor: Practical Data Warehouse and Business Intelligence
Insights Robert Laberge 2011-05-12 Develop a custom, agile data warehousing and
business intelligence architecture Empower your users and drive better decision
making across your enterprise with detailed instructions and best practices from
an expert developer and trainer. The Data Warehouse Mentor: Practical Data
Warehouse and Business Intelligence Insights shows how to plan, design, construct,
and administer an integrated end-to-end DW/BI solution. Learn how to choose
appropriate components, build an enterprise data model, configure data marts and
data warehouses, establish data flow, and mitigate risk. Change management, data
governance, and security are also covered in this comprehensive guide. Understand
the components of BI and data warehouse systems Establish project goals and
implement an effective deployment plan Build accurate logical and physical
enterprise data models Gain insight into your company's transactions with data
mining Input, cleanse, and normalize data using ETL (Extract, Transform, and Load)
techniques Use structured input files to define data requirements Employ top-down,
bottom-up, and hybrid design methodologies Handle security and optimize
performance using data governance tools Robert Laberge is the founder of several
Internet ventures and a principle consultant for the IBM Industry Models and
Assets Lab, which has a focus on data warehousing and business intelligence
solutions.
Agile Data Warehousing Project Management Ralph Hughes 2013 What is agile data
warehousing? -- Iterative development in a nutshell -- Streamlining project
management -- Authoring better user stories -- Deriving initial project backlogs - Developer stories for data integration -- Estimating and segmenting projects -Adapting agile for data warehousing -- Starting and scaling agile data
warehousing.
Agile Data Warehouse Design Lawrence Corr 2011-11 Agile Data Warehouse Design is a
step-by-step guide for capturing data warehousing/business intelligence (DW/BI)
requirements and turning them into high performance dimensional models in the most
direct way: by modelstorming (data modeling ] brainstorming) with BI stakeholders.
This book describes BEAM, an agile approach to dimensional modeling, for improving
communication between data warehouse designers, BI stakeholders and the whole
DW/BI development team. BEAM provides tools and techniques that will encourage
DW/BI designers and developers to move away from their keyboards and entity
relationship based tools and model interactively with their colleagues. The result

Data Warehousing Fundamentals Paulraj Ponniah 2004-04-07 Geared to IT
professionals eager to get into the all-importantfield of data warehousing, this
book explores all topics needed bythose who design and implement data warehouses.
Readers will learnabout planning requirements, architecture, infrastructure,
datapreparation, information delivery, implementation, and maintenance.They'll
also find a wealth of industry examples garnered from theauthor's 25 years of
experience in designing and implementingdatabases and data warehouse applications
for majorcorporations. Market: IT Professionals, Consultants.
Throwing It Jay Tando 2012-12-18 "Throwing It" is a novel written by Jay Tando. It
is a fictional story about a football player's life spanning his high school years
finding romance in the Seattle dance clubs and following him through his
professional football career taking him all over the world 1984 - 2013 Also
available as an e-book on Amazon here: http:
//www.amazon.com/Throwing-It-ebook/dp/B00APRS5ZA/
Encyclopedia of Organizational Knowledge, Administration, and Technology KhosrowPour D.B.A., Mehdi 2020-09-29 For any organization to be successful, it must
operate in such a manner that knowledge and information, human resources, and
technology are continually taken into consideration and managed effectively.
Business concepts are always present regardless of the field or industry – in
education, government, healthcare, not-for-profit, engineering,
hospitality/tourism, among others. Maintaining organizational awareness and a
strategic frame of mind is critical to meeting goals, gaining competitive
advantage, and ultimately ensuring sustainability. The Encyclopedia of
Organizational Knowledge, Administration, and Technology is an inaugural fivevolume publication that offers 193 completely new and previously unpublished
articles authored by leading experts on the latest concepts, issues, challenges,
innovations, and opportunities covering all aspects of modern organizations.
Moreover, it is comprised of content that highlights major breakthroughs,
discoveries, and authoritative research results as they pertain to all aspects of
organizational growth and development including methodologies that can help
companies thrive and analytical tools that assess an organization’s internal
health and performance. Insights are offered in key topics such as organizational
structure, strategic leadership, information technology management, and business
analytics, among others. The knowledge compiled in this publication is designed
for entrepreneurs, managers, executives, investors, economic analysts, computer
engineers, software programmers, human resource departments, and other industry
professionals seeking to understand the latest tools to emerge from this field and
who are looking to incorporate them in their practice. Additionally, academicians,
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is everyone thinks dimensionally from the outset! Developers understand how to
efficiently implement dimensional modeling solutions. Business stakeholders feel
ownership of the data warehouse they have created, and can already imagine how
they will use it to answer their business questions. Within this book, you will
learn: Agile dimensional modeling using Business Event Analysis & Modeling (BEAM )
Modelstorming: data modeling that is quicker, more inclusive, more productive, and
frankly more fun! Telling dimensional data stories using the 7Ws (who, what, when,
where, how many, why and how) Modeling by example not abstraction; using data
story themes, not crow's feet, to describe detail Storyboarding the data warehouse
to discover conformed dimensions and plan iterative development Visual modeling:
sketching timelines, charts and grids to model complex process measurement simply Agile design documentation: enhancing star schemas with BEAM dimensional
shorthand notation Solving difficult DW/BI performance and usability problems with
proven dimensional design patterns LawrenceCorr is a data warehouse designer and
educator. As Principal of DecisionOne Consulting, he helps clients to review and
simplify their data warehouse designs, and advises vendors on visual data modeling
techniques. He regularly teaches agile dimensional modeling courses worldwide and
has taught dimensional DW/BI skills to thousands of students. Jim Stagnitto is a
data warehouse and master data management architect specializing in the
healthcare, financial services, and information service industries. He is the
founder of the data warehousing and data mining consulting firm Llumino.
Building a Scalable Data Warehouse with Data Vault 2.0 Dan Linstedt 2015-09-15 The
Data Vault was invented by Dan Linstedt at the U.S. Department of Defense, and the
standard has been successfully applied to data warehousing projects at
organizations of different sizes, from small to large-size corporations. Due to
its simplified design, which is adapted from nature, the Data Vault 2.0 standard
helps prevent typical data warehousing failures. "Building a Scalable Data
Warehouse" covers everything one needs to know to create a scalable data warehouse
end to end, including a presentation of the Data Vault modeling technique, which
provides the foundations to create a technical data warehouse layer. The book
discusses how to build the data warehouse incrementally using the agile Data Vault
2.0 methodology. In addition, readers will learn how to create the input layer
(the stage layer) and the presentation layer (data mart) of the Data Vault 2.0
architecture including implementation best practices. Drawing upon years of
practical experience and using numerous examples and an easy to understand
framework, Dan Linstedt and Michael Olschimke discuss: How to load each layer
using SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS), including automation of the Data
Vault loading processes. Important data warehouse technologies and practices. Data
Quality Services (DQS) and Master Data Services (MDS) in the context of the Data
Vault architecture. Provides a complete introduction to data warehousing,
applications, and the business context so readers can get-up and running fast
Explains theoretical concepts and provides hands-on instruction on how to build
and implement a data warehouse Demystifies data vault modeling with beginning,
intermediate, and advanced techniques Discusses the advantages of the data vault
approach over other techniques, also including the latest updates to Data Vault
2.0 and multiple improvements to Data Vault 1.0
Managing Data in Motion April Reeve 2013-02-26 Managing Data in Motion describes
techniques that have been developed for significantly reducing the complexity of
managing system interfaces and enabling scalable architectures. Author April Reeve
brings over two decades of experience to present a vendor-neutral approach to
moving data between computing environments and systems. Readers will learn the
agile-data-warehousing-project-management-business-intelligence-systems-using-scrum

techniques, technologies, and best practices for managing the passage of data
between computer systems and integrating disparate data together in an enterprise
environment. The average enterprise's computing environment is comprised of
hundreds to thousands computer systems that have been built, purchased, and
acquired over time. The data from these various systems needs to be integrated for
reporting and analysis, shared for business transaction processing, and converted
from one format to another when old systems are replaced and new systems are
acquired. The management of the "data in motion" in organizations is rapidly
becoming one of the biggest concerns for business and IT management. Data
warehousing and conversion, real-time data integration, and cloud and "big data"
applications are just a few of the challenges facing organizations and businesses
today. Managing Data in Motion tackles these and other topics in a style easily
understood by business and IT managers as well as programmers and architects.
Presents a vendor-neutral overview of the different technologies and techniques
for moving data between computer systems including the emerging solutions for
unstructured as well as structured data types Explains, in non-technical terms,
the architecture and components required to perform data integration Describes how
to reduce the complexity of managing system interfaces and enable a scalable data
architecture that can handle the dimensions of "Big Data"
Applying Business Intelligence Initiatives in Healthcare and Organizational
Settings Miah, Shah J. 2018-07-13 Data analysis is an important part of modern
business administration, as efficient compilation of information allows managers
and business leaders to make the best decisions for the financial solvency of
their organizations. Understanding the use of analytics, reporting, and data
mining in everyday business environments is imperative to the success of modern
businesses. Applying Business Intelligence Initiatives in Healthcare and
Organizational Settings incorporates emerging concepts, methods, models, and
relevant applications of business intelligence systems within problem contexts of
healthcare and other organizational boundaries. Featuring coverage on a broad
range of topics such as rise of embedded analytics, competitive advantage, and
strategic capability, this book is ideally designed for business analysts,
investors, corporate managers, and entrepreneurs seeking to advance their
understanding and practice of business intelligence.
The Data Warehouse Toolkit Ralph Kimball 2013-07-01 Updated new edition of Ralph
Kimball's groundbreaking book ondimensional modeling for data warehousing and
businessintelligence! The first edition of Ralph Kimball's The Data
WarehouseToolkit introduced the industry to dimensional modeling,and now his books
are considered the most authoritative guides inthis space. This new third edition
is a complete library of updateddimensional modeling techniques, the most
comprehensive collectionever. It covers new and enhanced star schema dimensional
modelingpatterns, adds two new chapters on ETL techniques, includes new
andexpanded business matrices for 12 case studies, and more. Authored by Ralph
Kimball and Margy Ross, known worldwide aseducators, consultants, and influential
thought leaders in datawarehousing and business intelligence Begins with
fundamental design recommendations and progressesthrough increasingly complex
scenarios Presents unique modeling techniques for business applicationssuch as
inventory management, procurement, invoicing, accounting,customer relationship
management, big data analytics, and more Draws real-world case studies from a
variety of industries,including retail sales, financial services,
telecommunications,education, health care, insurance, e-commerce, and more Design
dimensional databases that are easy to understand andprovide fast query response
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with The Data WarehouseToolkit: The Definitive Guide to Dimensional Modeling,
3rdEdition.
Extreme Scoping Larissa Moss 2013-08-15 Extreme Scoping, based on the Business
Intelligence Roadmap, will show you how to build analytics applications rapidly
yet not sacrifice data management and enterprise architecture.
Agile Data Warehousing Ralph Hughes 2008 Contains a six-stage plan for starting
new warehouse projects and guiding programmers step-by-step until they become a
world-class, Agile development team. It describes also how to avoid or contain the
fierce opposition that radically new methods can encounter from the traditionallyminded IS departments found in many large companies.
The Arsonist's Last Words Alison R. Lockwood 2012-09 "More than a hundred people
killed on a bright spring day. The citys most beautiful and iconic landmark in
ruins. The man accused of setting the fire is dead, buried in the rubble along
with answers to the question, "Why?" As Juni Bruder of the Orlando Herald talks to
rescuers and survivors, she cant shake the feeling that something isnt right. The
official story doesnt ring true. Her interviews become front-page news. So does
her suicide, a year after the blaze. Her brother Peter, a Jesuit priest, finds a
clean apartment and a stack of papers sealed in plastic bags. Sifting through his
sisters effects, he reads the stories of the dead, from the architect who designed
the famous building to the janitor blamed for destroying it. A file on Junis
laptop will reveal the hidden threads that bound the victims together, the
seemingly random acts that brought them to a single place and moment in time. In
the end, the answers Juni seeks wont be the ones she finds. Told through an
inspired mix of puzzle pieces-news stories, phone transcripts, press releases-and
filled with gallows humor, this is a novel about life, loss and the slippery
nature of truth--Provided by the publisher.
Corporate Information Factory W. H. Inmon 2002-03-14 The "father of data
warehousing" incorporates the latesttechnologies into his blueprint for integrated
decision supportsystems Today's corporate IT and data warehouse managers are
required tomake a small army of technologies work together to ensure fast
andaccurate information for business managers. Bill Inmon created theCorporate
Information Factory to solve the needs ofthese managers. Since the First Edition,
the design of the factoryhas grown and changed dramatically. This Second Edition,
revisedand expanded by 40% with five new chapters, incorporates thesechanges. This
step-by-step guide will enable readers to connecttheir legacy systems with the
data warehouse and deal with a hostof new and changing technologies, including Web
access mechanisms,e-commerce systems, ERP (Enterprise Resource Planning) systems.
Thebook also looks closely at exploration and data mining servers foranalyzing
customer behavior and departmental data marts forfinance, sales, and marketing.
The Kimball Group Reader Ralph Kimball 2010-03-11 An unparalleled collection of
recommended guidelines for data warehousing and business intelligence pioneered by
Ralph Kimball and his team of colleagues from the Kimball Group. Recognized and
respected throughout the world as the most influential leaders in the data
warehousing industry, Ralph Kimball and the Kimball Group have written articles
covering more than 250 topics that define the field of data warehousing. For the
first time, the Kimball Group's incomparable advice, design tips, and best
practices have been gathered in this remarkable collection of articles, which
spans a decade of data warehousing innovation. Each group of articles is
introduced with original commentaries that explain their role in the overall
lifecycle methodology developed by the Kimball Group. These practical, hands-on
articles are fully updated to reflect current practices and terminology and cover
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the complete lifecycle—including project planning, requirements gathering,
dimensional modeling, ETL, and business intelligence and analytics. This easily
referenced collection is nothing less than vital if you are involved with data
warehousing or business intelligence in any capacity.
The MicrosoftÂ Data Warehouse Toolkit Joy Mundy 2007-12-10
An Introduction to Agile Data Engineering Using Data Vault 2. 0 Kent Graziano
2015-11-22 The world of data warehousing is changing. Big Data & Agile are hot
topics. But companies still need to collect, report, and analyze their data.
Usually this requires some form of data warehousing or business intelligence
system. So how do we do that in the modern IT landscape in a way that allows us to
be agile and either deal directly or indirectly with unstructured and semi
structured data?The Data Vault System of Business Intelligence provides a method
and approach to modeling your enterprise data warehouse (EDW) that is agile,
flexible, and scalable. This book will give you a short introduction to Agile Data
Engineering for Data Warehousing and Data Vault 2.0. I will explain why you should
be trying to become Agile, some of the history and rationale for Data Vault 2.0,
and then show you the basics for how to build a data warehouse model using the
Data Vault 2.0 standards.In addition, I will cover some details about the Business
Data Vault (what it is) and then how to build a virtual Information Mart off your
Data Vault and Business Vault using the Data Vault 2.0 architecture.So if you want
to start learning about Agile Data Engineering with Data Vault 2.0, this book is
for you.
Agile Data Warehousing for the Enterprise Ralph Hughes 2015-09-19 Building upon
his earlier book that detailed agile data warehousing programming techniques for
the Scrum master, Ralph's latest work illustrates the agile interpretations of the
remaining software engineering disciplines: Requirements management benefits from
streamlined templates that not only define projects quickly, but ensure nothing
essential is overlooked. Data engineering receives two new "hyper modeling"
techniques, yielding data warehouses that can be easily adapted when requirements
change without having to invest in ruinously expensive data-conversion programs.
Quality assurance advances with not only a stereoscopic top-down and bottom-up
planning method, but also the incorporation of the latest in automated test
engines. Use this step-by-step guide to deepen your own application development
skills through self-study, show your teammates the world's fastest and most
reliable techniques for creating business intelligence systems, or ensure that the
IT department working for you is building your next decision support system the
right way. Learn how to quickly define scope and architecture before programming
starts Includes techniques of process and data engineering that enable iterative
and incremental delivery Demonstrates how to plan and execute quality assurance
plans and includes a guide to continuous integration and automated regression
testing Presents program management strategies for coordinating multiple agile
data mart projects so that over time an enterprise data warehouse emerges Use the
provided 120-day road map to establish a robust, agile data warehousing program
Business Intelligence Guidebook Rick Sherman 2014-11-04 Between the high-level
concepts of business intelligence and the nitty-gritty instructions for using
vendors’ tools lies the essential, yet poorly-understood layer of architecture,
design and process. Without this knowledge, Big Data is belittled – projects
flounder, are late and go over budget. Business Intelligence Guidebook: From Data
Integration to Analytics shines a bright light on an often neglected topic, arming
you with the knowledge you need to design rock-solid business intelligence and
data integration processes. Practicing consultant and adjunct BI professor Rick
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Sherman takes the guesswork out of creating systems that are cost-effective,
reusable and essential for transforming raw data into valuable information for
business decision-makers. After reading this book, you will be able to design the
overall architecture for functioning business intelligence systems with the
supporting data warehousing and data-integration applications. You will have the
information you need to get a project launched, developed, managed and delivered
on time and on budget – turning the deluge of data into actionable information
that fuels business knowledge. Finally, you’ll give your career a boost by
demonstrating an essential knowledge that puts corporate BI projects on a fasttrack to success. Provides practical guidelines for building successful BI, DW and
data integration solutions. Explains underlying BI, DW and data integration
design, architecture and processes in clear, accessible language. Includes the
complete project development lifecycle that can be applied at large enterprises as
well as at small to medium-sized businesses Describes best practices and pragmatic
approaches so readers can put them into action. Companion website includes
templates and examples, further discussion of key topics, instructor materials,
and references to trusted industry sources.
Agile Data Science 2.0 Russell Jurney 2017-06-07 Data science teams looking to
turn research into useful analytics applications require not only the right tools,
but also the right approach if they’re to succeed. With the revised second edition
of this hands-on guide, up-and-coming data scientists will learn how to use the
Agile Data Science development methodology to build data applications with Python,
Apache Spark, Kafka, and other tools. Author Russell Jurney demonstrates how to
compose a data platform for building, deploying, and refining analytics
applications with Apache Kafka, MongoDB, ElasticSearch, d3.js, scikit-learn, and
Apache Airflow. You’ll learn an iterative approach that lets you quickly change
the kind of analysis you’re doing, depending on what the data is telling you.
Publish data science work as a web application, and affect meaningful change in
your organization. Build value from your data in a series of agile sprints, using
the data-value pyramid Extract features for statistical models from a single
dataset Visualize data with charts, and expose different aspects through
interactive reports Use historical data to predict the future via classification
and regression Translate predictions into actions Get feedback from users after
each sprint to keep your project on track
Business Intelligence and Agile Methodologies for Knowledge-Based Organizations:
Cross-Disciplinary Applications Rahman El Sheikh, Asim Abdel 2011-09-30 Business
intelligence applications are of vital importance as they help organizations
manage, develop, and communicate intangible assets such as information and
knowledge. Organizations that have undertaken business intelligence initiatives
have benefited from increases in revenue, as well as significant cost
savings.Business Intelligence and Agile Methodologies for Knowledge-Based
Organizations: Cross-Disciplinary Applications highlights the marriage between
business intelligence and knowledge management through the use of agile
methodologies. Through its fifteen chapters, this book offers perspectives on the
integration between process modeling, agile methodologies, business intelligence,
knowledge management, and strategic management.
Super Charge Your Data Warehouse Dan Linstedt 2011-11-01 Do You Know If Your Data
Warehouse Flexible, Scalable, Secure and Will It Stand The Test Of Time And Avoid
Being Part Of The Dreaded "Life Cycle"? The Data Vault took the Data Warehouse
world by storm when it was released in 2001. Some of the world's largest and most
complex data warehouse situations understood the value it gave especially with the
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capabilities of unlimited scaling, flexibility and security. Here is what industry
leaders say about the Data Vault "The Data Vault is the optimal choice for
modeling the EDW in the DW 2.0 framework" - Bill Inmon, The Father of Data
Warehousing "The Data Vault is foundationally strong and an exceptionally scalable
architecture" - Stephen Brobst, CTO, Teradata "The Data Vault should be considered
as a potential standard for RDBMS-based analytic data management by organizations
looking to achieve a high degree of flexibility, performance and openness" - Doug
Laney, Deloitte Analytics Institute "I applaud Dan's contribution to the body of
Business Intelligence and Data Warehousing knowledge and recommend this book be
read by both data professionals and end users" - Howard Dresner, From the Foreword
- Speaker, Author, Leading Research Analyst and Advisor You have in your hands the
work, experience and testing of 2 decades of building data warehouses. The Data
Vault model and methodology has proven itself in hundreds (perhaps thousands) of
solutions in Insurance, Crime-Fighting, Defense, Retail, Finance, Banking, Power,
Energy, Education, High-Tech and many more. Learn the techniques and implement
them and learn how to build your Data Warehouse faster than you have ever done
before while designing it to grow and scale no matter what you throw at it. Ready
to "Super Charge Your Data Warehouse"?
David Lindsay Cross 2015-10-20 They say love conquers all...but marriage, kids and
working undercover is proving that statement false. Lori watched helplessly as her
husband's undercover work drew him further and further away. When she discovers
all those nights David worked away from home may have been spent with another
woman, her calm collected world falls apart. David dedicated his life to taking
down criminals-by any means necessary. After months of long days and nights, he
finally closes the case on the most bloodthirsty drug cartel this side of the
Mississippi. Now he can turn his steely determination to gaining back his wife's
love and respect. Faced with David's relentless advances, Lori is helpless to
resist. But their rekindled love is threatened when the cartel discovers David's
identity. Now David and Lori must fight for their lives with the same passion as
they fought for their love.
Business unIntelligence Dr. Barry Devlin 2013-10-01 Business intelligence (BI)
used to be so simple—in theory anyway. Integrate and copy data from your
transactional systems into a specialized relational database, apply BI reporting
and query tools and add business users. Job done. No longer. Analytics, big data
and an array of diverse technologies have changed everything. More importantly,
business is insisting on ever more value, ever faster from information and from IT
in general. An emerging biz-tech ecosystem demands that business and IT work
together. Business unIntelligence reflects the new reality that in today’s
socially complex and rapidly changing world, business decisions must be based on a
combination of rational and intuitive thinking. Integrating cues from diverse
information sources and tacit knowledge, decision makers create unique meaning to
innovate heuristically at the speed of thought. This book provides a wealth of new
models that business and IT can use together to design support systems for
tomorrow’s successful organizations. Dr. Barry Devlin, one of the earliest
proponents of data warehousing, goes back to basics to explore how the modern
trinity of information, process and people must be reinvented and restructured to
deliver the value, insight and innovation required by modern businesses. From
here, he develops a series of novel architectural models that provide a new
foundation for holistic information use across the entire business. From discovery
to analysis and from decision making to action taking, he defines a fully
integrated, closed-loop business environment. Covering every aspect of business
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analytics, big data, collaborative working and more, this book takes over where BI
ends to deliver the definitive framework for information use in the coming years.
As the person who defined the conceptual framework and physical architecture for
data warehousing in the 1980s, Barry Devlin has been an astute observer of the
movement he initiated ever since. Now, in Business unIntelligence, Devlin provides
a sweeping view of the past, present, and future of business intelligence, while
delivering new conceptual and physical models for how to turn information into
insights and action. Reading Devlin’s prose and vision of BI are comparable to
reading Carl Sagan’s view of the cosmos. The book is truly illuminating and
inspiring. --Wayne Eckerson, President, BI Leader Consulting Author, “Secrets of
Analytical Leaders: Insights from Information Insiders”
Data Warehouse Project Management Sid Adelman 2010-07-15
Extreme Scoping Larissa T. Moss 2013-09-01 Do your business intelligence (BI)
projects take too long to deliver? Is the value of the deliverables less than
satisfactory? Do these projects propagate poor data management practices? If you
screamed “yes” to any of these questions, read this book to master a proven
approach to building your enterprise data warehouse and BI initiatives. Extreme
Scoping, based on the Business Intelligence Roadmap, will show you how to build
analytics applications rapidly yet not sacrifice data management and enterprise
architecture. In addition, all of the roles required to deliver all seven steps of
this agile methodology are explained along with many real-world examples. From
Wayne Eckerson’s Foreword I’ve read many books about data warehousing and business
intelligence (BI). This book by Larissa Moss is one of the best. I should not be
surprised. Larissa has spent years refining the craft of designing, building, and
delivering BI applications. Over the years, she has developed a keen insight about
what works and doesn’t work in BI. This book brings to light the wealth of that
development experience. Best of all, this is not some dry text that laboriously
steps readers through a technical methodology. Larissa expresses her ideas in a
clear, concise, and persuasive manner. I highlighted so many beautifully written
and insightful paragraphs in her manuscript that it became comical. I desperately
wanted the final, published book rather than the manuscript so I could dog-ear it
to death and place it front-and-center in my office bookshelf! From David Well’s
Foreword Extreme Scoping is rich with advice and guidance for virtually every
aspect of BI projects from planning and requirements to deployment and from backend data management to front-end information and analytics services. Larissa is
both a pragmatist and an independent thinker. Those qualities come through in the
style of this book. Extreme Scoping is a well-written book that is easy to absorb.
It is not full of surprises. It is filled with a lot of common sense and lessons
learned through experience.
The Kimball Group Reader Ralph Kimball 2016-02-01 The final edition of the
incomparable data warehousing and business intelligence reference, updated and
expanded The Kimball Group Reader, Remastered Collection is the essential
reference for data warehouse and business intelligence design, packed with best
practices, design tips, and valuable insight from industry pioneer Ralph Kimball
and the Kimball Group. This Remastered Collection represents decades of expert
advice and mentoring in data warehousing and business intelligence, and is the
final work to be published by the Kimball Group. Organized for quick navigation
and easy reference, this book contains nearly 20 years of experience on more than
300 topics, all fully up-to-date and expanded with 65 new articles. The discussion
covers the complete data warehouse/business intelligence lifecycle, including
project planning, requirements gathering, system architecture, dimensional
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modeling, ETL, and business intelligence analytics, with each group of articles
prefaced by original commentaries explaining their role in the overall Kimball
Group methodology. Data warehousing/business intelligence industry's current
multi-billion dollar value is due in no small part to the contributions of Ralph
Kimball and the Kimball Group. Their publications are the standards on which the
industry is built, and nearly all data warehouse hardware and software vendors
have adopted their methods in one form or another. This book is a compendium of
Kimball Group expertise, and an essential reference for anyone in the field. Learn
data warehousing and business intelligence from the field's pioneers Get up to
date on best practices and essential design tips Gain valuable knowledge on every
stage of the project lifecycle Dig into the Kimball Group methodology with handson guidance Ralph Kimball and the Kimball Group have continued to refine their
methods and techniques based on thousands of hours of consulting and training.
This Remastered Collection of The Kimball Group Reader represents their final body
of knowledge, and is nothing less than a vital reference for anyone involved in
the field.
The Microsoft Data Warehouse Toolkit Joy Mundy 2011-03-08 Focus your efforts on
the best opportunities -Analytics Phil Simon 2017-07-03 For years, organizations have struggled to make
sense out of their data. IT projects designed to provide employees with
dashboards, KPIs, and business-intelligence tools often take a year or more to
reach the finish line...if they get there at all. This has always been a problem.
Today, though, it's downright unacceptable. The world changes faster than ever.
Speed has never been more important. By adhering to antiquated methods, firms lose
the ability to see nascent trends—and act upon them until it's too late. But what
if the process of turning raw data into meaningful insights didn't have to be so
painful, time-consuming, and frustrating? What if there were a better way to do
analytics? Fortunately, you're in luck... Analytics: The Agile Way is the eighth
book from award-winning author and Arizona State University professor Phil Simon.
Analytics: The Agile Way demonstrates how progressive organizations such as
Google, Nextdoor, and others approach analytics in a fundamentally different way.
They are applying the same Agile techniques that software developers have employed
for years. They have replaced large batches in favor of smaller ones...and their
results will astonish you. Through a series of case studies and examples,
Analytics: The Agile Way demonstrates the benefits of this new analytics mind-set:
superior access to information, quicker insights, and the ability to spot trends
far ahead of your competitors.
Principles and Applications of Business Intelligence Research Herschel, Richard T.
2012-12-31 "This book provides the latest ideas and research on advancing the
understanding and implementation of business intelligence within organizations"-Provided by publisher.
Business Intelligence Roadmap Larissa Terpeluk Moss 2003 This software will enable
the user to learn about business intelligence roadmap.
The Data Warehouse Toolkit Ralph Kimball 2011-08-08
Agile Analytics Ken Collier 2012 Using Agile methods, you can bring far greater
innovation, value, and quality to any data warehousing (DW), business intelligence
(BI), or analytics project. However, conventional Agile methods must be carefully
adapted to address the unique characteristics of DW/BI projects. In Agile
Analytics, Agile pioneer Ken Collier shows how to do just that. Collier introduces
platform-agnostic Agile solutions for integrating infrastructures consisting of
diverse operational, legacy, and specialty systems that mix commercial and custom
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code. Using working examples, he shows how to manage analytics development teams
with widely diverse skill sets and how to support enormous and fast-growing data
volumes. Collier's techniques offer optimal value whether your projects involve
"back-end" data management, "front-end" business analysis, or both. Part I focuses
on Agile project management techniques and delivery team coordination, introducing
core practices that shape the way your Agile DW/BI project community can
collaborate toward success Part II presents technical methods for enabling
continuous delivery of business value at production-quality levels, including
evolving superior designs; test-driven DW development; version control; and
project automation Collier brings together proven solutions you can apply right
now--whether you're an IT decision-maker, data warehouse professional, database
administrator, business intelligence specialist, or database developer. With his
help, you can mitigate project risk, improve business alignment, achieve better
results--and have fun along the way.
Agile Database Techniques Scott Ambler 2012-09-17 Describes Agile Modeling Driven
Design (AMDD) and Test-Driven Design (TDD) approaches, database refactoring,
database encapsulation strategies, and tools that support evolutionary techniques
Agile software developers often use object and relational database (RDB)
technology together and as a result must overcome the impedance mismatch The
author covers techniques for mapping objects to RDBs and for implementing
concurrency control, referential integrity, shared business logic, security access
control, reports, and XML An agile foundation describes fundamental skills that
all agile software developers require, particularly Agile DBAs Includes object
modeling, UML data modeling, data normalization, class normalization, and how to
deal with legacy databases Scott W. Ambler is author of Agile Modeling
(0471202827), a contributing editor with Software Development
(www.sdmagazine.com), and a featured speaker at software conferences worldwide
Trends and Advances in Information Systems and Technologies Álvaro Rocha
2018-03-24 This book includes a selection of papers from the 2018 World Conference
on Information Systems and Technologies (WorldCIST'18), held in Naples, Italy on
March27-29, 2018. WorldCIST is a global forum for researchers and practitioners to
present and discuss recent results and innovations, current trends, professional
experiences and the challenges of modern information systems and technologies
research together with their technological development and applications. The main
topics covered are: A) Information and Knowledge Management; B) Organizational
Models and Information Systems; C) Software and Systems Modeling; D) Software
Systems, Architectures, Applications and Tools; E) Multimedia Systems and
Applications; F) Computer Networks, Mobility and Pervasive Systems; G) Intelligent
and Decision Support Systems; H) Big Data Analytics and Applications; I)
Human–Computer Interaction; J) Ethics, Computers & Security; K) Health
Informatics; L) Information Technologies in Education; M) Information Technologies
in Radiocommunications; N) Technologies for Biomedical Applications.
Agile Data Warehousing Project Management Ralph Hughes 2012-12-28 You have to make
sense of enormous amounts of data, and while the notion of “agile data warehousing
might sound tricky, it can yield as much as a 3-to-1 speed advantage while cutting
project costs in half. Bring this highly effective technique to your organization
with the wisdom of agile data warehousing expert Ralph Hughes. Agile Data
Warehousing Project Management will give you a thorough introduction to the method
as you would practice it in the project room to build a serious “data mart.
Regardless of where you are today, this step-by-step implementation guide will
prepare you to join or even lead a team in visualizing, building, and validating a
agile-data-warehousing-project-management-business-intelligence-systems-using-scrum

single component to an enterprise data warehouse. Provides a thorough grounding on
the mechanics of Scrum as well as practical advice on keeping your team on track
Includes strategies for getting accurate and actionable requirements from a team’s
business partner Revolutionary estimating techniques that make forecasting labor
far more understandable and accurate Demonstrates a blends of Agile methods to
simplify team management and synchronize inputs across IT specialties Enables you
and your teams to start simple and progress steadily to world-class performance
levels
Data Warehouse Requirements Engineering Naveen Prakash 2018-01-29 As the first to
focus on the issue of Data Warehouse Requirements Engineering, this book
introduces a model-driven requirements process used to identify requirements
granules and incrementally develop data warehouse fragments. In addition, it
presents an approach to the pair-wise integration of requirements granules for
consolidating multiple data warehouse fragments. The process is systematic and
does away with the fuzziness associated with existing techniques. Thus,
consolidation is treated as a requirements engineering issue. The notion of a
decision occupies a central position in the decision-based approach. On one hand,
information relevant to a decision must be elicited from stakeholders; modeled;
and transformed into multi-dimensional form. On the other, decisions themselves
are to be obtained from decision applications. For the former, the authors
introduce a suite of information elicitation techniques specific to data
warehousing. This information is subsequently converted into multi-dimensional
form. For the latter, not only are decisions obtained from decision applications
for managing operational businesses, but also from applications for formulating
business policies and for defining rules for enforcing policies, respectively. In
this context, the book presents a broad range of models, tools and techniques. For
readers from academia, the book identifies the scientific/technological problems
it addresses and provides cogent arguments for the proposed solutions; for readers
from industry, it presents an approach for ensuring that the product meets its
requirements while ensuring low lead times in delivery.
Choose your WoW Scott Ambler 2020-07-01 Hundreds of organizations around the world
have already benefited from DisciplinedAgile Delivery (DAD). Disciplined Agile
(DA) is the only comprehensive tool kit available for guidance on building highperformance agile teams and optimizing your way of working(WoW). As a hybrid of
all the leading agile and lean approaches, it provides hundreds of strategies to
help you make better decisions within your agile teams, balancing selforganization with the realities and constraints of your unique enterprise
context.The highlights of this handbook include:&•As the official source of
knowledge on DAD, it includes greatly improved and enhanced strategies with a
revised set of goal diagrams based upon learnings from applying DAD in the
field.&•It is an essential handbook to help coaches and teams make better
decisions in their daily work, providing a wealth of ideas for experimenting with
agile and lean techniques while providing specific guidance and trade-offs for
those &“it depends&” questions.&•It makes a perfect study guide for Disciplined
Agile certification.Why &“fail fast&” (as our industry likes to recommend) when
you can learn quickly on your journey to high performance? With this handbook, you
can make better decisions based upon proven, context-based strategies, leading to
earlier success and better outcomes.
Successful Business Intelligence: Secrets to Making BI a Killer App Cindi Howson
2007-12-17 Praise for Successful Business Intelligence "If you want to be an
analytical competitor, you've got to go well beyond business intelligence
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of your company." --Bill Baker, Distinguished Engineer & GM, Business Intelligence
Applications, Microsoft Corporation "This book outlines the key steps to make BI
an integral part of your company's culture and demonstrates how your company can
use BI as a competitive differentiator." --Robert VanHees, CFO, Corporate Express
"Given the trend to expand the business analytics user base, organizations are
faced with a number of challenges that affect the success rate of these projects.
This insightful book provides practical advice on improving that success rate." -Dan Vesset, Vice President, Business Analytics Solution Research, IDC
Business Analysis for Business Intelligence Bert Brijs 2016-04-19 Aligning
business intelligence (BI) infrastructure with strategy processes not only
improves your organization's ability to respond to change, but also adds
significant value to your BI infrastructure and development investments. Until
now, there has been a need for a comprehensive book on business analysis for BI
that starts with a macro view and

technology. Cindi Howson has wrapped up the needed advice on technology,
organization, strategy, and even culture in a neat package. It's required reading
for quantitatively oriented strategists and the technologists who support them." -Thomas H. Davenport, President's Distinguished Professor, Babson College and coauthor, Competing on Analytics "When used strategically, business intelligence can
help companies transform their organization to be more agile, more competitive,
and more profitable. Successful Business Intelligence offers valuable guidance for
companies looking to embark upon their first BI project as well as those hoping to
maximize their current deployments." --John Schwarz, CEO, Business Objects "A
thoughtful, clearly written, and carefully researched examination of all facets of
business intelligence that your organization needs to know to run its business
more intelligently and exploit information to its fullest extent." --Wayne
Eckerson, Director, TDWI Research "Using real-world examples, Cindi Howson shows
you how to use business intelligence to improve the performance, and the quality,
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